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                Friday 14th February 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Book Week 2020 is coming and we will be celebrating with a wide range of fun activities! As usual, we 

will be joining in with the country-wide dress up day on Thursday 5th March. This year, we would 

encourage you to pick from one of the following options: dressing up as your favourite book character 

or wearing your favourite, most snuggly reading outfit. We are also asking for a £1 donation to go 

towards enriching our classroom reading areas. 

As part of celebrating Book Week, we have organised a competition to encourage our children to read 

a range of books in a variety of places. The competition will run from today until Thursday 5th March (all 

entries in by Thursday). All you need to do is help your child to be able to sign off the stars as they 

complete the challenges and then give this sheet, with the name and class on, to your class teacher.  

All entries will be put into a hat and there will be prizes for the lucky ones who get their names pulled 

out on Friday 8th March. Happy reading! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Tucker 

 

Name: _________________________________________        Class:________________ 

 


